
False Claims Act: 2021 Year in Review

Spencer Fane attorney Sean McKenna will present as part of a panel at an
upcoming webinar covering government and whistleblower activity in 2021. Hosted
by the Practising Law Institute, this virtual event is an opportunity for attendees to
learn about the False Claims Act (FCA), related procedures, and significant FCA
decisions across the nation.

The panel will cover:

The Department of Justice’s FCA activity during the fiscal year 2021;
DOJ initiatives relating to ongoing issues and COVID-19 funds;
Recent settlements in key FCA cases;
An overview of judicial decisions interpreting the FCA; and
What to expect in 2022.

Date/Time: January 20, 2022 | 1:00pm EST
Platform: Virtual
Cost: $0-$299 (fee varies based on registration type)

To learn more and register for the event, please click here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/sean-mckenna/
https://www.pli.edu/programs/false-claims-act--2021-year-in-review?t=live

